Teresa Update #10

Hi Family and Friends,

We haven’t written lately, but want you all to know that our daughter Teresa’s new
discharge date from the Rehabilitation Hospital is this Wed, March 10™"! She has been working
really hard in therapy. She has made more progress, walking 175 feet at a time with her right leg
brace and using her walker, and is able to climb steps similar to those she has at both her front
and back doors at her house. Therapy is continuing with her right arm and hand; she can bend
her arm at her shoulder and elbow, but movements of her wrist and fingers are still recovering
very slowly.

The discharge plan is for Home Health Care, with home physical therapy and home
occupational therapy to start after her discharge, and then after that, she will “graduate” to
outpatient physical therapy. Barb’s date to return home is still uncertain, and she will remain in
Savannah until Teresa is fully settled at her home.

We appreciate your continued prayers.

Jerry and Barb

“Those who wait on the LORD shall renew their strength; they shall mount up with wings like
cagles, they shall run and not be weary, they shall walk and not faint.” — Isaiah 40:31



